Notice of Change/Withdrawal

COMMISSION ON ETHICS
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

34-6.008

Effect of an Advisory Opinion

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 41 No. 196, October 8, 2015 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

With respect to Rule 34-6.008, F.A.C., the Commission proposes the repeal of this rule in its entirety.

Persons seeking information regarding the proposed repeal of Rule 34-6.008, F.A.C., or any of the other proposed amendments to rules contained within Chapter 34-6, F.A.C., should contact Caroline Klancke, Attorney, Commission on Ethics at (850)488-7864.
